District 1 Commissioner Jeff Bergosh to Hold June 5
Town Hall

District 1 Commissioner Jeff Bergosh will host a town hall Monday, June 5,
from 6-8 p.m. at Beulah Middle School, 6001 W. Nine Mile Road. The
meeting will be recorded and posted to the Escambia County YouTube
channel. Residents are invited and encouraged to attend.

During the town hall, Commissioner Bergosh will discuss topics of
importance to District 1, including the Beulah Master Plan and upcoming
development of OLF-8. Commissioner Bergosh will also utilize "agree" or
"disagree" cards so residents can answer questions posed during the town
hall. Comment cards will be available for county staff to address residents'
concerns.

For more information, please contact the Office of District 1 at 850-595-
4910 and follow @MyDistrictl on Twitter.



https://myescambia.com/aa88ee3c-d13d-4751-ba3f-7538ecc6b2ca?sf=611F26A050D8https%3a%2f%2fwww.youtube.com%2fchannel%2fUC8jEjxrQTd3UC2JFvKn33Nw&c=Wf2nUhFlbEVVMOHnzoCrK5oKI7s%3d
https://myescambia.com/aa88ee3c-d13d-4751-ba3f-7538ecc6b2ca?sf=611F26A050D8https%3a%2f%2fwww.youtube.com%2fchannel%2fUC8jEjxrQTd3UC2JFvKn33Nw&c=Wf2nUhFlbEVVMOHnzoCrK5oKI7s%3d
https://myescambia.com/aa88ee3c-d13d-4751-ba3f-7538ecc6b2ca?sf=611F26A050D8https%3a%2f%2ftwitter.com%2fMyDistrict1&c=7ILWyeUCcpbv5%2bqbygcMgtPyPRM%3d

